

The Community's Partner in Health Since 1894

June 4, 2020

Al Kozakiewicz, Chair, Caroga Planning Board James McMartin Long, Planning Board Clerk / Town Board Member

Gentlemen,

Thank you for assisting with the review of our project to build a Micro Primary Care Clinic at Caroga Lake. At last night's Planning Board meeting you requested the following information:

- The hours of operation will be 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. weekdays
- The number of staff is 2

Nobell But

The expected volume of visits is 1,300 per year

I look forward to working with you to bring this project to a successful completion.

Thank you,

Robert Britton

Director of Engineering Nathan Littauer Hospital & Nursing Home 99 E. State St.

Gloversville, NY 12078 Office: 518-773-5570 Cell: 518-848-2678

